
Kia ora koutou, 

Hats
A reminder that during Term 4 it is compulsory for students to wear a hat outside.  “No hat,
no play”.

Chocolate Money
If you haven’t paid this, please do so as soon as possible.

Classes 2024
Thank you for trusting us to know how your child learns best as we place them for 2024.  
We make the best decision for learning for your child and teachers put a huge amount of
time and energy into making the best placement possible.  We respectfully ask that you 
not contact teachers about class preferences for next year.

Principal Appointment
The board has advertised for our new Principal and over the coming weeks will be 
undergoing a rigorous selection process.   We look forward to announcing our new
Principal for 2024 with you towards the end of the term.

Uniform Price Change
Due to a price increase with our uniform supplier - the following items will increase in price 
starting from Monday 16th October.  T-shirts will now be $25.00 each and hats $23.00
each.

OREWA BEACH SCHOOL

NEWSLETTER

What's on ?

Thur 19th Tui Zoo Trip
Thur 19th Shake it out day!
Mon 23rd Labour Day
Tue 24th BOT Meeting
Thur 26th Ultimate Frisbee
Tue 31st Kea Zoo Trip

Thur 2nd Interschool TAG
Fri 3rd Te Kotahitanga Trip
Thur 9th Year 4-6 Athletics day
Tue 14th School photos
Fri 17th Teacher Only Day
Thur 23rd Interschool Athletics
Tue 28th BOT Meeting
Wed 29th Kea & Weka Surfing day
Thur 30th Kea & Weka Surfing day

Thur 7th Year 0-3 Athletics day
Fri 8th End of Year BBQ
Thur 14th Year 6 Camp
Fri 15th Year 6 Camp
Tues 19th Last Day of Term 12pm
finish.

October

November

December

He waka eke noa: We are all in this together

Arohanui.
Katherine Pascoe - Principal
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